Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2014 9:17 AM

To: '‘Mike Purchase'

Subject: RE: ACEH Case R0O498 - San Lorenzo (67107)
Hello Mike,

Based on your request, the schedule for submitting a well decommissioning report for case RO498 is extended to March
31, 2014.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Mike Purchase [mailto:mpurchase@orionenv.com]
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 4:10 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: ACEH Case R0O498 - San Lorenzo (67107)

Jerry,

We are requesting an extension for the well decommissioning report for Case RO498 in San Lorenzo. Offsite property
owner access is being finalized so we should be able to proceed with abandonment activities in February 2014. We are
requesting a revised due date of 31 March 2014.

Thank you,
Mike

Mike Purchase, P.E.

Arctos Environmental
2332 5th Street, Suite A
Berkeley, CA 94710
510-525-2180 X725



